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About Me: 

What’s up y’all, my name is 
Jack Badeer, and I’m a first 
year student from 
Connecticut. I’m currently 
studying Political Science 
and Environmental Studies. 
I have 2 cats and a dog. 
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Goals:
Further cultivate a positive 
community outlook towards 
sustainability initiatives, 
more access to recreational 
opportunities.
Provide a positive 
atmosphere for constructive 
criticism in order to act on 
community desires.
Learn from senators the 
responsibilities of office 

Qualifications:
My background in team sports, where I 

played prominent roles and many times held 
captaincy positions, prepared me to 
collaborate and fight for a group of people I 

love, believe in, and work hard to support.  
UVM has become that group of people for 

me. Other collaborative activities such as 
playing/producing music have prepared me 
well to handle both creative and personal 

differences and thrive in an environment like 
SGA. As a New-Englander, I feel that it is my 

responsibility to provide all students with the 
best possible experience in the region that 
molded me as a person. (Also as you can see 

from the picture below I am all about that 
paper and will preform my duties with the 

utmost diligence.)
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which will allow me to return 
next year with a more 
concrete and bolder vision 
about what I want to 
accomplish for the school.

Why I’m Running:
I want to join SGA to work on the issues that 

all of you feel passionately about. UVM’s 
focus on sustainability, the pursuit of 

intellectual growth, and fostering a 
community that shares these ideals are the 
reason I came in the first place. To be given 

the chance to protect and strengthen these 
values while simultaneously getting the 

chance to be involved in the community, to 

understand the issues needed to be 
addressed in order to create a positive and 

wholesome environment, and to do this with 
a committed team of bright and talented 

individuals would be an absolutely incredible 

experience that I would be very fortunate to 
take part in. 


